
Child sponsorship

There was plenty for the children and families to
celebrate in May when they not only received their
monthly support from their
sponsor but also an additional
gift of food and soap. Several
families also received a young
goat to help them provide an
income in the future, whilst
others were given access to
urgent medical care. BOHCM
has always welcomed support
requests from families who care
for a disabled child and recently
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Dear Friends We pray that you are safe and well and enjoying life despite

all the challenges we have faced during this pandemic. As we tentatively look forward to a life

after lockdown we are acutely aware of the desperate situation in Uganda. In June President

Yoweri Museveni had to re-impose another lockdown due to rising coronavirus cases. Sadly all

schools and churches are closed again and public and private transport is banned. When this

news was announced many people fled from Kampala and other large towns back to their rural

villages in a bid to beat the travel ban. The hospitals and clinics are overwhelmed and the

recorded death rate is increasing.

We thank God that all the children and families that we support in the rural area of Rukungiri

have to date remained free from the virus. They rely heavily on the generous support you give

which enables BOHCM to provide food, hygiene materials and meet other essential needs and

because of your sacrificial giving and prayers many lives have been saved. These are very difficult

times for the families and we can’t thank you enough for your commitment to care for some of

the poorest children in Uganda. We simply couldn’t do it without you.
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Vocational training changes lives

We are very pleased to report that prior to the recent lockdown several of
our Vocational Students were able to complete their courses. Two students,
having gained practical experience on site, have now completed their
carpentry courses and are skilled to follow their chosen career path. Three
other students completed their tailoring courses and are already making
saleable garments in the local community. All these students have used their
vocational opportunity well and are now able to use their skills to support
their families. When a student successfully graduates from their vocational
course they are provided with the basic tools required to earn their own
income. For example this could be a sewing machine, a set of tools, craft
materials or a small grant to rent their own shop.

We are also waiting to hear the results of our student who has just completed
her Primary teaching course, she is very confident that she has done well.




